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Welcome 

Welcome to our first newsletter. We are constantly looking at ways of keeping our families informed about what 

is happening in school and decided that a newsletter might be useful. This week has been a very busy week with 

fundraising events supporting the Poppy Appeal (£184) and Children in Need (still being counted).  Once again, 

thank you for your support and your generosity; we are overwhelmed and privileged to be part of such an amazing 

school community. This week, we have also held KS2 parents reading and maths workshops. Thank you to the 

families who logged on to these. Any resources can be found on the school website under the CURRICULUM 

section. 

 

Anti- Bullying Week 16/11/20 – 20/11/20 Below is a link to resources for families. 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/parents-and-carers 

Monday 16th November – Children to wear odd socks. Wearing odd socks is a national campaign and it is to 

highlight to children that being different is amazing and it is what makes us unique. Originally, we were asking 

for a £1.  However, we do not require any donation as you have already given so generously this week. 

 

Forest School – Mrs Rogers is continuing to do Forest school and has already successfully completed Year 6. It 

is now the turn of Year 5.  Your child will receive a letter when it is their turn and they are to come to school in 

their forest school clothes (old stuff). If your child hasn’t had forest school yet they will get a turn and you will 

be notified by letter. Be warned - they will get mucky! 

 

School Photographs – Last date for online orders with Tempest with free postage to school is Wednesday 18th 

November. Last date for photographs to be returned to school is Friday 27th November. If you require just one 

individual print can be ordered by ringing up Tempest directly. 

 

Year 2 – Next week, Y2 will be learning about baptism. If you have any photos of your child’s baptism, please 

tweet them to Miss Hall @Stpatsy2 

 

PE – PE days remain the same. The children should all have their school PE tracksuit and must come into school 

wearing this. If there is any problem with the tracksuit, please email school 

  

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Friday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

 

Y4 – Monday & Friday 

Y5 – Tuesday & Friday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 
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